
 

 

Board of Management Agreed Report 15th March 2021 

 

The meeting began with a prayer 

Discussed return to school of 6th years and 5th years, looked ahead to return of all other 

cohorts. Updates to COVID Response plan viewed. 

Discussed around planning and provision for LC exams process in place. 

School strategic planning and communications with ERST discussed. 

Code of Behaviour review coming to end of consultation phase with students and parents. 

To be reverted back to working subgroup on completion  

Updated Acceptable Use Policy ratified 

ICT infrastructure and planning for expansion of resources in school discussed 

Report received from Ken Germaine re. funding of Voluntary Secondary Schools. 

Toilet renovations and works to develop 1888 building looked at. Toilets approved by DES. 

1888 at application stage.  

Principal noted the commitment of staff to maintaining provision of quality teaching and 

learning as students begin to return.  

Outgoing chairperson of Parents’ Council to set up meeting of interested parents from next 

years’ incoming 1st years soon. Principal to attend.  

Next meeting of BOM provisionally set for 19th April 2021 at 6.00pm 

 


